
        
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACARIAHEALTH REMAINS IN-NETWORK AND A PREFERRED SPECIALTY PHARMACY 
LINE OF BUSINESS: MEDICARE 

 

Dear Provider: 

We want to remind you that AcariaHealth continues to be a preferred specialty pharmacy for 
Wellcare and Wellcare by Allwell and remains in-network. It is AcariaHealth’s priority to 
continue to service the Specialty Pharmacy needs of our members throughout their healthcare 
journey.  

AcariaHealth transforms lives with compassionate care by providing quality services in all 
disease states including: Inflammatory Conditions, Hepatitis C, Hemophilia, Oncology, 
Respiratory Syncytial Virus (RSV), and Multiple Sclerosis. Their state-of-the-art technology 
platform offers protocol-driven clinical care management programs and a web-based 
collaboration tool providing access to your patient’s medication orders and status. AcariaHealth 
also offers comprehensive Prior-Authorization (PA) support to assist providers in completion 
and submission of PAs in order to expedite the determination of the specialty medication 
request. 

We appreciate your support to ensure members have no disruption in their current therapy. 

Learn more about AcariaHealth. Visit acariahealth.com or call 1-855-535-1815.   

 

 


